
Intended Single Source Purchase: Ultrasound Device with Cloud Suite 

Date Posted: 11/21/2023 to 12/13/2023 

Project #: SS240077JBD 

Contact:  Jennifer Brewer-Dano 

Lee County Procurement Management 

2115 Second St., 1st Floor 

Fort Myers, FL 33901 

239-533-8849

The description of services intended for purchase from a single source is posted in accordance with section 

287.057(3)(c), Florida Statutes and will be posted for a minimum of 15 business days. 

Commodity or Service Required:   

Ultrasound Device with Cloud Suite 

Description:  

Lee County Public Safety is seeking to execute a single source for the Butterfly Network’s IQ+ Ultrasound System. 

The ultrasound device is a portable ultrasound probe that connects to existing technology via a lightning/USBC 

connector. The device produces ultrasound images on a handheld device used for diagnostic and treatment 

decisions. The Butterfly Network also provides a comprehensive cloud-based suite that houses all recorded 

data, has education libraries, and AI based quality assurance on all scanned images. 

Intended Single Source: 

Butterfly Network, Inc. 

Justification for Single Source Acquisition: 

The Butterfly Network is the only vendor that uses an ultrasound-on-chip technology (single, durable 

transducer) that replaces traditional technology that requires the use of multiple fragile transducers. Lee 

County Public Safety has used the Butterfly Ultrasound device for the past two years and is currently deployed 

within the EMS system. Our existing technology platform, user familiarity, coupled with Butterfly's patent 

technology makes them the single device for Lee County EMS. The Butterfly Network is also manufactured 

and sold directly and exclusively by them. 

Recommended Procurement Approach:   

For the reason(s) stated above, Lee County Procurement Management intends to utilize the Single Source 

Procurement method to purchase from Butterfly Network, Inc. for supplying the above. 

Respond to: 

If your firm feels they have the ability to supply the above, please contact Jennifer Brewer-Dano, Lee County 

Procurement Management at jbrewer-dano@leegov.com for future purchase review.  


